@ College of DuPage 425 Fawell Bivd.

Glen Ellyn, lllinois 60137-6599

Marketing and Communications (630) 942-2373 phone

(630) 942-3737 fax
cod.edu

December 15, 2014 VIA E-MAIL

Mr. Kirk Allen
Kirk@illinoisleaks.com

Dear Mr. Allen:

On December 8, 2014, the College of DuPage (“College™) received your Freedom of Information Act
(“FOIA”) request via email dated December 7, 2014. You requested the following:

1. Copy of all bid notices, publications, announcements and any other
documentation that COD was seeking the hiring of a Design Consultant

The documents responsive to your request are the attached pdf.

Very truly yours,

Barbara Mitchell
Freedom of Information Officer



